
 

Our learning this week… 

Project – Why do people leave their homes? 

Science 

We have moved on from the circulation system to the digestive system. We 
recreated a model of the digestion system in class and the children have written an 
explanation of how it works. 

English 

Our new class book is ‘Pig Heart Boy’ and the children have been writing some 
excellent diary entires as though they were Cameron (the main character). 

Maths 

This week we have moved onto Algebra and will continue with this next week too. 

 

VE DAY 

Next Wednesday (30th March) is our end of project ‘VE DAY’ celebration. 
The children can come to school in their WW2 costumes again and we will 
be busy baking and learning about VE day in the morning. At 2:30pm we 
look forward to welcoming you into school to listen to some songs, sample 
our rationed recipes and take the opportunity to share books and learning 
with your children. The children are keen to raise money for Ukraine 
Appeal so if you would like to bring a small donation in exchange for a 
WW2 cake that would be great! 

 

 

Amethyst Class 

Newsletter         

It was lovely to be able to do P.E on the 
field in glorious sunshine this week! 


